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PRESS RELEASE


SUPPLEMENTAL BENEFITS FUND ANNOUNCES                                           2021 GRANT AVAILABILITY 


OROVILLE, CA – January 20, 2021 – The Supplemental Benefits Fund (SBF) Steering Committee approved the release on December 2, 2020, of $200,000 in the Project Fund category for the 2021 Notice of Funds Available (NOFA).  Application information is available at Oroville City Hall and is also accessible electronically by visiting www.cityoforoville.org 

The Project Fund is intended to fund projects that are consistent with the Settlement Agreement and the SBF Mission Statement.  The approved category takes into consideration the funding of efforts, events, or other activities that target community benefits or enhancements. Complete details about the Marketing/Community Benefits Fund are included in the NOFA release. 

The Supplemental Benefits Fund was established as part of the relicensing of the Oroville Dam Facilities by the California Department of Water Resources.  Once the license is issued by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, up to $1 million a year will go into the fund.  The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission license has not yet been approved however, the Department of Water Resources and State Water Contractors have provided advance funds the last serval years to the SBF. 

 The Supplemental Benefits Fund Steering Committee meets quarterly on the fourth Wednesday, at 2 P.M. in the Oroville City Council Chambers.  Additional information about the fund is available at www.cityoforoville.org.  
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